SERV. NAC. DE SALUD
HOSPITAL REGIONAL DE CONCEPCION
SERVICIO DE CIRUGIA
HEE DE LEMACO CONTAIRE 6.

CONCEPCION, 2 de Febrero de 1955.-

Dr.
Maltew Kinde,
The W.K.Kellog Foundation
Battle Creek
MICHIGAN U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Kinde:

Dr. Guillermo Repetto has just written to me about an extention of his fellowship till April in order to complete his experience and attend a post-graduate course in pediatrics in the University of Minnesota.

He ask me to write to you about an extention of his leave.

It is my pleasure to accept this extention and to authorize Dr. Repettoto postpone his return to Chile till May.

At the same time I must express to you and to the W.K.Kellog Foundation our gratitude for this renewed help to our Medical School in the person of Dr.Repetto.

Yours very gratefully,

Dr. Ignacio González G.